
 
 
TAKE NOTICE, the Ontario Municipal 
Board (OMB) will be conducting a 
Hearing at the Municipal Office in 
Council Chambers starting on May 
21, 2019. 
 
AS A RESULT all Council and  
Committee of the Whole meetings will 
be held at the Marden Community  
Centre (7368 Wellington Road 30, 
Guelph/Eramosa) until further notice. 
 
THANK YOU. 


